
For All Students January 14, 2024

Positive Conduct = Positive Experiences

 

Dear students,

I hope your first week back on campus was awesome!

As we all get settled in for the semester, it is important to remind ourselves of the student code

of conduct and other significant information. Please remember that we are here to support

and help you have a safe and successful experience. 

Student Code of Conduct: The Code of Student Rights, Responsibilities, and Conduct outlines

behavioral expectations for all students. We encourage everyone—even those of you who have

been members of our campus community for some time—to read, understand, and adhere to

these regulations so that we may continue to foster a positive and inclusive campus

environment. Please refer to this resource throughout the semester.  

Title IX Harassment, Discrimination, and Retaliation Polices: Purdue Fort Wayne is dedicated

to creating a community that values the inherent worth and dignity of every individual. Our

commitment to sensitivity, understanding, and mutual respect is reflected in our Title IX

policies. We encourage everyone to be aware of this information and to contribute to a

campus culture that upholds the principles of equity and fairness. 

Alcohol & Drug Information: To safeguard the well-being of our campus community, it's

essential to be informed about the university's alcohol and drug policies. Detailed information,

including university regulations, state and federal laws, health effects, impacts of violations,

and available campus resources is accessible to all students online. We want you to stay

informed and make responsible choices to contribute to a safe campus environment.

Information about the regulations is available here. 

Alcohol & Drug Program for Students: Participate in eCHECKUP TO GO, an interactive and

confidential survey used by more than 600 campuses and institutions nationwide that includes

tools designed to provide feedback on your drinking patterns. This evidence-based approach

enables you to compare your habits with those of other college students, gain insights into

drinking norms, and explore individual behaviors and strategies, whether you choose to drink

or not. It’s a valuable resource for making informed decisions about your well-being! You can

access the survey here. 

Let’s work together to ensure a campus environment that is conducive to learning, respect, and

personal growth throughout this spring 2024 semester and beyond. 

https://catalog.pfw.edu/content.php?catoid=62&navoid=3410#code
https://www.pfw.edu/offices/human-resources/Institutional-Equity-and-Title-IX/title-ix-sexual-assault-resources
https://www.pfw.edu/offices/dean-of-students/docs/Alcohol%20and%20Drug%20Policy%20Information.pdf
https://echeckup.sdsu.edu/usa/alc/coll/pfw


Our team wishes you continued success!

Dr. Krissy Surface

Vice Chancellor

Enrollment Management and the Student Experience
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